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28th April 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

As you know, the children in Year 6 have been preparing for their SATs tests in Maths and English this year.  
We would like to provide the following information about the forthcoming tests. 
 

o There are three English tests: reading (1 hour), grammar (45mins) and spelling (15minutes).   
o There are three maths tests: Arithmetic (30 mins) and 2 Reasoning papers 40 mins each). 

 
The timetable is as follows: 
 

Monday 9th May English grammar, punctuation and spelling tests 
 

Tuesday 10th May English Reading test 
 

Wednesday 11th May Paper 1:  Arithmetic 
Paper 2:  Reasoning 
 

Thursday 12th May Paper 3:  Reasoning 
 

 
We hope that we have prepared the children well for the tests, both academically and emotionally.  We want 
them to do their best, but do not want to put them under unnecessary pressure.  We would ask you to ensure 
that before the tests they have early nights and a good breakfast.  Please ensure that your child gets to school 
on time during the test week as this is essential to their preparation, routine and overall well-being in light of 
the SATs process.   
 
In order to ensure your child is here on time, we are offering all Year 6 children a free breakfast from 8.00am 
each day.  This allows them time to eat, socialise and relax before the demands of the SATs tests.  This will run 
from Monday 9th May to Thursday 12th May (SATs week). 
 

If you would like your child to receive breakfast during SATs week, please click the following link 
https://forms.office.com/r/rZfyyXsBks and complete the form by Tuesday 3rd May. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting tonight at 5.30pm, where you will be able to speak to a Year 6 
teacher or a member of the Senior Leadership Team, if you have any queries regarding the SATs process. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr Tom Crook 
Assistant Headteacher 
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